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This project would not be pos-
sible without generous support 
of Stan and Marge Owerko 
and the Ukrainian Catholic 
Eparchy of Edmonton.

2016: $540,676       
2017: $464,974



Funding of this program was kindly provided by the Archeparchy of Winnipeg, 
the Eparchy of Edmonton, the Eparchy of Saskatoon and the Eparchy of New 
Westminster of the Ukrainian Catholic Church in Canada.



This project was made possible due to the 
generous donation in memory of 
Most Rev. Roman Danylak, 
bishop Emeritus of the 

Ukrainian Catholic eparchy of Toronto.

2016: $540,676       
2017: $464,974





2016: $137,064
2017: $166,540





This project would not be possible without the 
generous support of Anastasia Shkilnyk and 
Jim Kingham who created an endowment fund 

with CNEWA Canada.

2016: $137,064
2017: $166,540



THANK YOU for being a part of the CNEWA family. 
God bless your thoughtfulness!

If you need more information about CNEWA’s projects in Ukraine, please contact us at
+1(613) 738 9666 or at adombrovska@cnewa.org


